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RWI	Books	
	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers	
	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	with	your	child’s	reading	at	home.		
	
Children	 who	 are	 taught	 reading	 through	 the	 Read,	Write,	 Inc.	 programme	 take	 home	 a	
paper	copy	of	the	book	they	have	used	in	class	to	read	at	home	and	up	until	now	they	have	
kept	the	book.	The	school,	as	with	all	schools	across	the	country,	is	facing	budget	cuts	and	
we	need	to	save	money.	
	
So	we	would	 like	 to	 change	 the	 system	with	 paper	 books	 and	would	 like	 the	 children	 to	
borrow	the	books	and	return	them	to	school	to	be	reused.		To	support	us	with	this	we	have	
provided	each	child	with	a	plastic	wallet	with	a	green	zip.		We	would	like	your	child	to	keep	
their	 paper	 book	 in	 their	 plastic	 wallet	 in	 their	 book	 bag.	 Please	 could	 paper	 books	 and	
wallets	be	returned	to	school	every	day.		Old	books	will	be	collected	and	new	books	given	
out	at	least	once	a	week.	Due	to	the	nature	of	the	programme	timetable,	book	changing	is	
not	on	a	specific	day	and	there	will	be	some	days	when	your	child	has	an	empty	wallet.	This	
is	because	old	books	are	collected	at	the	end	of	the	timetable	and	new	books	given	out	the	
next	day.	As	 the	books	will	be	 reused	please	do	not	write	your	 child’s	name	on	 the	 front	
cover.	
	
If	you	have	any	old	RWI	paper	books	at	home	please	could	they	also	be	returned	to	school	
and	given	to	your	child’s	class	teacher.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
Kate	Majid	
Reading	leader	


